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Dear Friends, 
I wanted to share a blog post with you that has blessed me when it comes to the current context of Covid-19 and 
theological training. It was written by Dr Graham Cheesman of Belfast, Northern Ireland. You can access it at: 
https://teachingtheology.org/2020/09/01/coronavirus-and-change/   
 
The Lord we serve and declare does not change! Theological educators have been reminded over the last 13 
months that the mode of delivery may change, but, as Cheesman has written, "what we are delivering needs to be 
preserved." I so appreciated what Cheesman articulated as four crisp points about working from the core of his 
calling. Good points. 
 
Please continue to pray for theological training and education at this time. Many strains and stresses have been 
added, but we serve a faithful, unchanging, and glorious God.  
 
Blessed be the Name of the Lord - Hebrews 13: 8 "Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, and today, and forever."  
 

Jack Whytock, Director 

Little Pilgrim’s Big Journey 
A few years ago, Tyler Van Halteren wrote an article for us in the Haddington House Journal (Volume 20, 2018). At 

that time, he was living in Canada but now serves as a missionary in Cambodia.  

Tyler has helped to create a new edition of Pilgrim’s Progress by John 
Bunyan for children today. The new title is Little Pilgrim’s Big Journey. 
We heartily recommend this new edition which is well written, 
exquisitely bound (hardback), and boxed. It also includes discussion 
questions.  

 an excellent family-reading book  

 great for home school or Christian school educators 

 a valuable church library addition  

 a great gift for children & grandchildren to introduce them to this classic work  

 

Email us to come by and pick up a boxed copy ($29 CAN) at Haddington House in Charlottetown. We can also make 
postal arrangements within Canada if you cannot do pickup.  Email us at:    haddingtonhouse@eastlink.ca 

2021 Journal           
Our 2021 journal is in press and will be available for distribution. The e-copy is finished 
and will also soon be available on our website (address below). It is 200 pages and 
includes 40 book reviews and a whole range of articles from the topic of abortion in the 
work and witness of the early church to the beginnings of The Lausanne Movement in 
1974. The cover theme is a scene from Sierra Leone as this year there are two journal 
articles related to modern missions in that West African country.  
Please contact us if you would like to receive a printed copy. The cost for the printed 
edition is $20.00. 

    Tyler Van Halteren 

https://teachingtheology.org/2020/09/01/coronavirus-and-change/
mailto:haddingtonhouse@eastlink.ca


 

 

Thank you for praying with us in the February and March Prayer 

Points 

To follow-up on a few things from that prayer points list:  

 Yes, the master’s thesis student graduated!  Please give thanks to the Lord. 

 Overseas marking is now caught-up. Thank you so very much for praying for this.  It was a very demanding 
winter, and we so appreciated your prayers and expressions of encouragement.  

 Concerning the prayer point about organising, preparing and shipping books overseas:  we saw about 600 
books organised and sent to colleges. Thank you for all who helped with this. HH Trust is not finished with 
that project and can do more when able financially. 

 The Lord has provided three more writers for the Africa Textbook/Handbook Project! We are almost there! 
38 writers from around the world are now in place.  Praise God.  

Prayer Points for the Spring and Summer 

1. In a spirit of thanksgiving, we come before the Lord for seeing the above matters answered according to His 
will. 

2. Please pray for HH Trust ministry through the private tutoring of students here in Canada. 
3. Please pray for the ongoing work of editing chapters and also for three more writers to be found for the 

Africa Textbook/Handbook project. 
4. Continue to pray for ongoing consultation work and support ministry to Bible colleges and institutes globally. 
5. Pray that distribution of Little Pilgrim’s Big Journey will be a great encouragement and ministry into homes 

and churches for nurturing in the faith. 
6. Pray that all of the shipments of books will reach their destinations. Some have already arrived and we are 

thankful to the Lord. 
7. Give thanks for daily provisions and mercies from the Lord.  

Project Opportunities and Needs 

1. More opportunities to ship additional theological books when funds are available for shipping. 
Designated funds are always accepted for the Book Ministry work of Haddington House. 

2. Designated help for the Africa Textbook/Handbook Project to help with research, writing and editing 
expenses. 

3. Designated funds for work with overseas partner ministries in theological training. 

Donations may be received for General Operations or may be designated for Book Ministry, Africa 
Textbook/Handbook Project, and for Overseas Ministry Partner Work. 
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